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"cenropuertoprincesa@denr.gov.ph" <cenropuertoprincesa@denr.gov.ph>

November 24, 2023

FELIX O. MIRASOL, JR., CESO IV
Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region
 

Thru: The PENR Officer
                       DENR PENRO Palawan

Dear Sir,

Greetings!

I am Franklin P. Gadiano, currently holding the position of Forest Technician I at DENR CENRO Puerto
Princesa. I submitted an application last September 11, 2023 for the position of Forester I at same office. I am writing
this letter to request for your kind reconsideration with regard to my application as Forester I. I understand that my
application has been deemed incomplete past deadline because of my expired PRC license, the valid ID that I
submitted as part of my application requirements. I was only informed verbally that  I was disqualified for the said
position and have yet to receive a formal regret letter.

Please be informed that I only received my renewed PRC license on November 17, 2023. As much as I wanted
to have my PRC license renewed before the deadline, I was only given a PRC renewal appointment on November 17,
2023. 

The undersigned is a licensed Forester and humbly asking your kind consideration to let me continue with the
application process. I have been working as Forest Technician I with designation as Land Classification verifier and
mapper at GIS Unit of CENRO Puerto Princesa for six (6) years and I believe I have shown my dedication and loyalty
to the said office through these years.

This one opportunity that I hope you will extend to me would mean a lot to me and my young family. 

I can submit my valid renewed license anytime should I be reconsidered to continue with the application
process. 

Thank you very much.

 

Respectfully yours, 

 



FRANKLIN P. GADIANO
     Registered Forester
      Forest Technician I

 
 
Copy furnished:
 
Donna Mayor-Gordove
Assistant Regional Director for Management Services 
Chairperson, Human Resource, Merit, Promotion and Selection Board
MIMAROPA Region
 
Alexander E. Mancio
Supervising Ecosystems Management Specialist/OIC-CENRO
DENR CENRO Puerto Princesa
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